November 7, 1973

Mr, Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska, 68507

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

General Manager

‘niagara’s first and most powerful station’

P.O. Box 398

EDWARD F. JOSEPH Niagara Falls, New York 14302

Phones: 716 285-8421
716 692-6930

This will confirm reception of Radio Station WHLD & WHLD=FM

November 19, 1972 at 6:00 - 6:04 A.M., EST.

WHLD operates on 1270 kHz with a power of 5000 watts and WHLD=FM

operates on 98,5 mHz, with an effective rediated power of 5000

watts,.

Thank you for your letter.

_—~Sincerely, .
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Robert J¢ Wilson
Chief Engineer
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